Lou Mansolillo

From: Carol Salamone <cab.salamone@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, June 9, 2024 7:56 PM

To: House Corporations Committee

Subject: OPPOSE 8335

Hello. | oppose the bill to make owners of a home they are selling to be required to perform radon testing. It is
unconstitutional to force a seller to pay for such tests. The buyer should have their own test performed like all other
inspections they have the option to perform.

Cheers to your best self!
Carol S.
Sent from my iPhone



